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BRI

10 August 1966

Mary A. B. Brazier, M. D.
Professor of Anatomy .
Brain Research Institute
University of California
Los Angeles, California

" Dear Molly:

Thank you so much for your kind invitation to the symposium
on Biological Image Processing. This is a topic which interests me
professionally, and I am quite certain that I will benefit from dis~
cussions with the participants. Incideatally I think you have selected
an unusually fine group.

‘ If you are planning to arrange for reservations, I would
like to have a room reserved for the evenings of 16, 17, and 18
November. If you prefer, I will make my own reservations.
Thank you again for your invitgtion. I am looking forward
to seeing you again.

Best regards,

P.S. If yousee Tid Magoun, please give him my warmest regards.
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